
Sent: Friday, 13 March 2015 6:02 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Support for Ashfield council SRV 
 
I support Ashfield's SRV. Our community would be disadvantaged if the pool closed. We need upgraded 
infrastructure, eg parks, playgrounds, roads, footpaths, pool, town centres, stormwater and community 
facilities. 
 
Hansel Yuen 
 


